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Westbank Club 2022 Meeting Calendar 

BOARD MEETINGS  GENERAL MEETINGS 

January 19 January 26 

February 16 February 23 

April 16 April 23 

April 13* April 27 

May 18 May 25 

June—No Meeting No Meeting 

July 20 July 27 

August 17 August 24 

September 14** September 28 

October 19 October 26 

November—No Meeting No Meeting 

December 7*** December 14*** 

* moved-Region Meeting; ** moved-Convention; *** moved-Christmas 

April Program 

Guest Speaker: Brent Duet, Coastal Engineering Solutions 

Program Title:  Update on Plaquemines Parish Projects 

 



 

Westbank Oil Patch  April 2022 4 

Club President’s Newsletter 

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 2022 
 
Letter  
 
Dear Westbank Members, 
 
April showers bring May flowers! Here we are with the first quarter of 
the year over. There is still much to do in the next 9-10 months. First 
we have Southeast Region Meeting, April 21-25, in Lafayette. At this 
time, we have eight members attending. That’s awesome! I know 
everyone will enjoy the field trips, seminars, and Friday night festival. 
The business meeting, recognition luncheon, and banquet are the real 
highlights of every regional meeting. Kathy Martin, 2022 Southeast 
Region Director, will do an outstanding job and will be sure the 
business is handled professionally. 
 
The 2023 RD Nominating Committee was unable to obtain a candidate 
for Kathy’s replacement. However, there will be a nomination from the 
floor. No details can be shared yet – but I’m sure this will make us 
proud! 
 
April is our birthday meeting. We will celebrate our 46th anniversary and 
recognize our members. Plan to attend and bring a guest or potential 
new member. Our guest speakers this month will be from Coastal 
Engineering Solutions. Brent Duet and David St. Marie. They will share 
information on the ongoing projects in Plaquemines and Jefferson 
parishes.  
 
I am looking forward to representing the club as delegate at the 
regional meeting. This is one of the things that I L.O.V.E. about my 
year as club president.  It’s a wonderful opportunity for Lots Of 
Valuable Education/Experiences.  
 
Stay safe! 
 
 
 

Judi Adams 
 
 
  

Judi Adams 
President 
 
322 Bienville Dr 
Gretna LA 70056 
(504) 407-7443 
 
dandd.judi@gmail.com 
 

Angie Duplessis 
Vice President 
 
Theresa Adams 
Secretary 
 
Pam Lauckner 
Treasurer 
 
Linda Belsome 
Director 
 
Bonnie Wall 
Director 
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 DESK & DERRICK CLUB OF THE WESTBANK 
MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES 

MARCH 23, 2022 

 
President Judi Adams welcomed everyone to the March 2022 meeting of the Desk and Derrick 
Club of the Westbank, at the Red Maple Restaurant and called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
A quorum was present. Bonnie Wall was appointed to serve as Secretary Pro Tem.  
 
Bonnie Wall led the invocation and pledge of allegiance. 
 
President Judi Adams welcomed everyone, including speaker Randy Miller and guest Sheree 
Carriere.  
 
Following dinner, Angie Duplessis introduced speaker Randy Miller who gave a very interesting 
talk on Roughnecks to the Rescue.  
 
President Adams:  

• mentioned our members who are facing health and personal challenges  

• reported that February meeting minutes were printed in bulletin; there were no 
correctsion so they will be filed as written 

• reported that monthly letters for ADDC President Philana Thompson and SE Director 
Kathy Martin are in the bulletin 

• reported 2022 ADDC Convention in Pittsburgh, PA on September 21-25  

• reported that Westbank has been moved up to 2023 to host Region Meeting. 
Susan Miller moved to approve a $100 refund to any member attending 2022 SE Region 
Meeting, with provisions. Alice Gros seconded the motion. The motion passed. 
Correspondence report: Glenda Gaither reported on cards sent during March. 
Treasurer report: Pam Lauckner, Treasurer 
Angie Duplessis presented the February treasurer’s report; there were no corrections. The 
report will be filed for audit. Susan Miller is still auditing the 2021 books. 

Committee reports: 
AIMEE: Bonnie Wall reported on the presentation of regional awards of merit. 
Bulletin: Judi Adams reported the February bulletin has been posted on the club and ADDC 
websites; link was e-mailed. Bulletin deadline is April 1st.  
Finance: 50:50 of $41 was won by Linda Belsome.  
General Arrangements: Elaine Lesnak reported 19  members, one guest speaker, and one 
guest were in attendance. 
Membership/Orientation: Susan Miller reported that membership is 34; deadline for new 
members/guests to be approved by the Board is 4/12/22. She also encouraged members to 
bring a guest – possible member – to the April birthday meeting. 
Program/ IAN: Angie Duplessis thanked our speaker for his presentation. 
Community Relations: Angie Duplessis reported that Community Service Projects approved 
for St. Joseph Apartments and Cards for Soldiers are in progress.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:06 p.m. 
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What’s happening with the Westbank Club? 

 

Secretary—Theresa Adams 

The meeting minutes are printed in the bulletin on page 5. If there are any correc-

tions, please let me know. 

 

Treasurer—Pam Lauckner 

The members approved the February treasurer report; it will be filed for audit. Susan 

Miller has volunteered to audit the 2021 treasurer’s books.  We will have a report in 

April. 

 

General Arrangements—Elaine Lesnak, Chairman 

Elaine will send out the notice for our April 23rd meeting. We’ll be back at the Red 

Maple Restaurant. We had 19 members, one guest speaker, and one guest at the 

March meeting. 
 

Membership—Susan Miller, Chairman 

Be sure to notify Susan by April 11th to get any new members or guests approved at 

the April 16th Board meeting. Our meetings are open to guests with approval.  

 

Scholarship—Bonnie Wall 

BUNCO is scheduled for August 6, 2022. The committee will have sign-up sheets for 

donations at the next few meetings. 
  

Community Service—Angie Duplessis 

We have three projects for the year:  

St. Joseph Apartments—Easter, Thanksgiving, and Christmas  

Cards for Soldiers—throughout the year 

Toys for C.A.R.E.—providing new, unwrapped toys to a local program benefiting 

Plaquemines families. (December) 

Look for flyers in the bulletin throughout the year. 
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Roughnecks to the Rescue 

March Speaker Recap—by Judi Adams 

 

Our March speaker Randy Miller is well-known to our members. He’s part of our extended family—
Susan’s husband—and he has presented a number of programs over the years. Randy is a very 
active person; he’s retired from USPS and has worked as a local park ranger and a courier for oil-
field service companies. But, a few years ago, Randy became very involved with the WWII Museum 
in New Orleans. His presentation brought the oilfield and the war effort into focus as he spoke on 
the Nottinghamshire oil wells and the US roughnecks that helped increase oil drilling efforts.  

 

British oilman Phillip Southwell traveled to Washington, D.C. hoping to get help from the US to drill 
in the fabled Sherwood Forest. After being turned down, he approached oil baron Lloyd Noble, who 
agreed to send a team of experienced drillers and four rigs for one year.  

In 1944, a group of 42 oilfield roughnecks from Texas, Oklahoma, and Louisiana were recruited for 
an overseas venture that had to be kept secret from the public, both at home and at their destina-
tion. I can only imagine the looks on the faces of the locals when this hard-working, tough-talking 
group showed up in cowboy boots and hats, plaid shirts, and American cigarettes. The locals were 
told that they were there to film a Western movie, waiting for  the star, John Wayne, to arrive. The 
group were housed at a local monastery where the Rogues and Robes developed trusting and 
friendly relationships. Of course, once the guys were off the clock they were in town drinking and 
carousing. Despite the sometimes outrageous behavior, only two of the drilling team were sent back 
before the project was completed. 

Due to the ongoing war, the entire operation had to be cloaked and camouflaged to avoid being 
seen and destroyed by German bombs. When the contract was completed, the team had completed 
106 wells, with 94 producers. They worked with jack-up rigs that could be folded down and skidded 
easily (well, relatively easily) to the next drill site.  

The efforts of this team made it possible for 3.5 million barrels of high grade oil were provided to 
keep British airplanes flying and fighting.   

The team’s achievements were not known until after the war when a London newspaper shared the 
story of the yanks who truly were heroes of Sherwood Forest. 

In 1991, the British Government established the Dukes Wood Oil Museum to honor the men and to 
showcase historical artifacts. It is now housed in the very monastery where these heroes lived with 
the monks. You can walk a nature trail and see restored nodding donkeys and the statue of The Oil 
Patch Warrior. Ten years later, an identical statue, using the original mold!, was dedicated to these 
heroes in Ardmore, Oklahoma. 

Throughout the war, then General Dwight D Eisenhower reminded the American oilfield that “OIL IS 
AMMUNITION.”  

 

Thanks to Randy for providing this information. I hope on my next trip to England, I get to visit Not-
tinghamshire and walk the Dukes Wood Oil Nature Trail.  
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The Desk and Derrick Club of the Westbank will be 
collecting items for the residents at the St. Joseph 
Apartments in Gretna at the March meeting. 
 
This year, Susan is focusing on three main collections 
and distributions: Easter, Thanksgiving, and 
Christmas 
 
Help fill “Easter Baskets” for these elderly residents. 
Things they always need are men’s/ladies’ socks, 
books, combs, brushes, shower caps, tissues, travel 
soaps, shampoo, conditioners, pens, stationery, and 
games. They really appreciate getting single-serving 
microwave items, like macaroni and cheese, rice-a-
roni, oatmeal, and grits. 
 
The residents of the St. Joseph Apartments will 
appreciate it. 
 
Contact Susan Miller smiller7451@yahoo.com 504.908.6131 
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2022 CARDS FOR SOLDIERS 

DESK AND DERRICK CLUB OF THE WESTBANK 

COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECT 

SENDING THOUGHTS AND WISHES FOR HAPPY HOLIDAYS, SAFE AND QUICK 

RETURN HOME, GOD’S BLESSINGS, AND THANKS FOR PROTECTING OUR 

FREEDOMS 

Help meet our goal of 2,022 cards for 2022! 

CONTACT BONNIE R. WALL 504-362-3671 (H) 504-439-1650 (C) E MAIL 

bonnierwall@gmail.com 

Let Bonnie know if you need cards to sign; if you have some left from last 

year, sign them and bring them to membership meetings or drop them off 

at her house. Let’s beat the 2022 goal!  
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April, 2022 
 

To the wonderful members of the Southeast Region, 
 

April Showers, bring May Flowers….and also brings us together again for the 2022 SE 
Region Meeting at the Doubletree by Hilton hotel in Lafayette, LA, April 21-24, 2022. 
Registration packages have been distributed and the registrations have begun coming in! 
Did you get yours done yet? Don’t forget, get your registration in before April 1st and 
you will qualify for the “Early Bird - $100” drawing!! Pack your bags and “Come Festival 
with Us”! 

 
Everyone should have received correspondence from Evelyn Green, 2022 Southeast 
Region Nominating Committee Chairman, seeking my successor! Please consider 
stepping up and, for some, a bit outside your comfort zone, to discover the inner 
workings of YOUR organization! Don’t let your inner fear define your outer presence!! 

 
The 2022 B&P Highlights by ADDC President, Philana Thompson, along with the 2022 
Budget has been distributed and hopefully, everyone can see just how hard your ADDC 
Board is working for YOU, our members! With declining membership and increased 
costs due to inflation, it is a very tedious and time consuming task to get a balanced 
budget! 

 
Speaking of Membership, our association has steadily declined in membership over the 
past several years and the Public Health Emergency exacerbated an already diminishing 
number. The most recent Association membership number (including February and a 
small portion of March) is at 406…a long way from the budgeted amount of 675; 
however, it is hopeful that those clubs who have not submitted renewals, will do so 
soon!! If that means you, please make sure you get those submitted as soon as 
possible! Also, if you have suggestions on how to maintain and grow membership, 
please share them with me to pass along to others! You never know where the next 
great idea will come from!!! 

 
Hope to see you all at the 2022 SE Region Meeting, April 21-24, 2022 at the Doubletree 
by Hilton (Group code: STE, group rate: $103/single-quad)!! 

 
“Virtually nothing is 
impossible in this world if 
you just put your mind to it 
and maintain a positive 
attitude”…Lou Holtz 

 

Kathy Martin 
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NOTE:  

THIS IS  A TENTATIVE 

SCHEDULE 

 

Some field trips have been 

cancelled or consolidated. 

Please check to see if field 

trips and seminars still have 

openings when you register. 

 

Looking forward to a really 

great time in Lafayette!  
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April 2022 

Philana Thompson 
2022 ADDC President 

610 Reilly Ave, Farmington, NM 87401 
505-486-1171 

pthompson@merrion.bz 

 

Board of Directors 

 
PRESIDENT 
Philana Thompson 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corporation 

 

PRESIDENT ELECT 
Barbara Pappas 
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp. 

 

SECRETARY 
Wendy Sparks 
Carl E Gungoll Exploration LLC 

 

TREASURER 
Heather Woods 
Souder, Miller & Assoc. 

 
IMMEDIATE PAST 
PRESIDENT 
Evelyn Green 
GBC Minerals, Ltd 

 

PARLIAMENTARIAN 
Nell Lindenmeyer 
A-Plus Well Service, Inc 

 

CENTRAL REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Jamie Sabata 
Gardner Cryogenics/Air 
Products 

 

NORTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Samuel Thomas 

 

SOUTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Kathy Martin 
Acadian Ambulance Service, 
Inc 

 

WEST REGION DIRECTOR 
Ingrid Burton 

As was mentioned in last month’s letter and how hard the board worked to make 

sure we were operating within our budget, some changes were made that would 
allow me to visit our regions, these changes did not affect individual services to our 
membership. At the end of this month I will have the honor of attending the first in - 
person regional meeting since 2019! My tour of the regions kicks off in Lafayette, LA 
for the Southeast Region meeting, my next stop will be Wichita Falls, TX for the 
Central Region and my last in-person meeting will stop at my own region, West, in 
Amarillo, TX. I will be able to attend the last regional meeting of 2022 in the 
Northeast at their virtual meeting. 

 

We have many deadlines coming up fast, ADDC nominations, distinguished service 
awards, tax filings, and then add into the mix preparing for our regional meetings. It 
seems another year is flying by. If you are not sure what those deadlines may be 
please reach out to your club president, regional director, committee chairs and even 
myself. The committee chairs, board and myself are working hard to clean up the 
website so that more information can easily be found there as well, if you don’t see 
something you need, once again please let us know. 

 

As I look towards our future and being notified of another ADDC club’s 
disbandment this year, I would like to ask that members begin to think about what 
the future of our organization looks like now, tomorrow and years to come. We are 
not unique in our decline in membership, I have mentioned many times that other 
organizations I am in are seeing declines as well. Do we continue on operating as if 
we have 800 to 1000+ members, or do we find new ways to adapt so our organization 
does not die? What hard questions we should ask ourselves as clubs start to disband 
is: 

1. Regionals and conventions; as we begin to shrink the burden of hosting a 
regional or convention gets tougher on regions and clubs, what are some 
ideas to help ease that burden? 

2. What can ADDC do to help clubs and regions adapt new ways of engaging 
members and bringing in new? 

3. What is holding us back from moving to the future? 
 

Simply stating we have some hard times ahead and this organization is built on the 
strength and hard work of many folks since its inception. They also faced hard 
decisions that may have caused a “ruckus” but did what had to be done to see this 
organization thrive! Please don’t be afraid that an idea or way to help this 
organization survive is not a good one just because you are short timer, middle of the 
road or long timer. 

 

I look forward to seeing everyone at the regionals I will be happy to hear any ideas 
you may have. 

 
Prayers and Blessings! 
Philana Thompson 

pthompson@merrion.bz 
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February 17, 2022 
 
To:  All Club Presidents 
 
From:  2022 ADDC Nominating Committee 
 
Re:  Nominations for 2023 ADDC Officers 
 
 
The 2023 officers of the Association of Desk and Derrick Clubs will be elected at 
the 2022 ADDC Convention to be held in Washington, Pennsylvania. 
The ADDC Nominating Committee is currently accepting nominations for the 
following 2023 ADDC officers: 
 
                           President-Elect 
                           Secretary 
                           Treasurer 
 
The deadline for all nominations to be received by the Nominating Committee 
Chairman is June 17, 2022.  Any nominations received after that date will not be 
considered by the Nominating Committee. 
 
Requirements and procedures for submitting nominations and the duties of the 
officers are described in the Association Bylaws and can be found on the ADDC 
website in the Guidelines section.  All candidates for nomination to ADDC 
offices shall: 
 

1.  Have served or be serving as Regional Director. 
2. Nominees for Association President-Elect must have served or be serving 

on the Association Board. 
3. Nominees shall possess knowledge of Desk and Derrick history and aims, 

and dedication to the Association’s purpose. 
4. Nominees shall have sufficient time available for assigned responsibilities. 
5. Be bondable. 

 
The ADDC Officer Nomination Forms are available in the Forms section of the 
Members Only pages of the ADDC website (addc.org). 
 
Please send all nominations by June 17, 2022 deadline, including NOMN1, 
NOMN2, and NOMN2A forms along with a photo of candidate to Terry Ligon, 
Nominating Committee Chairman, via mail at the address above or via e-mail at 
terryligon@hotmail.com. 
 

Terry Ligon 

Board of Directors 
 
 

PRESIDENT  
Philana Thompson 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corporation 

 
PRESIDENT ELECT 
Barbara Pappas 

Cobra Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
SECRETARY 
Wendy Sparks 
Carl E Gungoll Exploration LLC 

 

TREASURER 
Heather Woods 
Souder, Miller & Assoc. 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST 
PRESIDENT  
Evelyn Green 

GBC Minerals, Ltd 
 
PARLIAMENTARIAN 
Nell Lindenmeyer 
A-Plus Well Service, Inc 
 
 
CENTRAL REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Jamie Sabata 
Gardner Cryogenics/Air 
Products 
 
 
NORTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Samuel Thomas 
 
 
SOUTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Kathy Martin 
Acadian Ambulance Service, 
Inc 
 
 
WEST REGION DIRECTOR 
Ingrid Burton 
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Plaquemines Parish Becoming Louisiana’s New Energy Hub 
 

Sandy Sanders, Executive Director, Port of Plaquemines 

Oil- and gas-related investments in Plaquemines Parish, spearheaded by the 

Plaquemines Port Harbor and Terminal District (PPHTD), hold promise to replace 

jobs and revenue lost over the past decade as shallow-water production in the re-

gion has diminished. 

While energy taxes and royalties once totaled $50 million annually, less than $10 

million is generated today. When PPHTD began its master plan of revitalization in 

2013, 630 acres of port property were secured by Venture Global LNG under a long-

term lease to construct one of the largest liquified natural gas (LNG) processing 

plants in the world. 

Currently, Venture Global LNG is constructing and developing 70 million metric tons 

per annum (MTPA) of production capacity in Louisiana to provide clean, affordable 

energy to the world. The Plaquemines LNG facility will produce 20 MTPA with an $8 

billion investment. 

While Plaquemines LNG is under construction, the global demand of LNG has Ven-

ture Global planning Delta LNG, a duplicate of Plaquemines LNG adjoining 

Plaquemines LNG on its south side on an additional 600 acres of land leased from 

PPHTD. The two projects will provide several thousand construction jobs and sever-

al hundred permanent jobs. 

Venture Global’s decision to locate in Plaquemines Parish was a result of the con-

vergence of numerous natural-gas pipelines for its feedstock as well as the adjacent 

Mississippi River providing access for large vessels to transfer the LNG product to 

locations around the globe. 

Other projects under construction are also a result of the unique geography of 

Plaquemines Parish. NOLA Oil Terminal LLC is constructing a $930 million export 

terminal with two deep-water berths to accommodate 170,000-ton vessels. Three 

hundred million dollars of dock and wharf funding facilitated by PPHTD will be used 

in the project. The import-export terminal is estimated to create more than 1,000 

construction jobs. 
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Work is also underway to convert the aging Phillips 66 refinery in Alliance to an oil 

terminal. The refinery was heavily damaged due to flooding brought on by Hurricane 

Ida in the summer of 2021. In May of 2022, our office will announce plans to finish 

the cleanup and commence construction of the new terminal. 

In all new developments, the proximity of the PPHTD to the Mississippi River and 

nearby pipelines was often the deciding factor in companies choosing to invest in 

Plaquemines Parish. Recognizing the existing infrastructure will inevitably create 

more opportunities, such as providing a 7-mile rail extension to reach the site of a 

proposed container port and allowing rail access to public and private lands along 

the river. 

The construction of a container terminal is the pinnacle of executing the port’s mas-

ter plan for development. However, the port’s early successes are credited to its oil- 

and gas-related projects. We were very fortunate that Venture Global LNG came 

along soon after our land investment in Plaquemines Parish. Our community is suf-

fering greatly, with public funds from oil and gas revenues plunging 80% as drilling 

has moved offshore. 

Elected officials and business leaders see the port as providing prosperity for 

Plaquemines’ future. While it’s no longer drilling and production providing revenues, 

investments in new forms of energy have shown promise, and we are excited to 

work with the oil and gas industry as opportunities for growth lay ahead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Source: 

LO- GA.ORG 
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The OCS BBS Website 
For 24 years, we have offered comprehensive website for critical oil & gas 

information for the Gulf of Mexico. Visit our website to signup for a phone demo 

today at www.ocsbbs.com.  Please call Charlie directly with questions at (504) 

439-3164. 

 

OWNER & OPERATOR REPORTS 

Owner/Operator Report (Record Title, Operator &  Operating Rights) 

 

WELL, PLATFORM & PIPELINE REPORTS 

1. Platform information report with details on the platform structure 

2. Platform Decommission Reports 

3. Track status and locations of wells 

4. Daily Well Operations Report – Track current and 

future well operations scheduled to be performed 

daily for many operations like TA, PA, Initial 

Completions, Acidize, Casing Pressure Repair, 

Sidetrack/ByPass Change Zone and more. 

 

GIS MAPPING SYSTEM – Easily view a map of your 

particular block(s) activity showing owners, operators, 

wells, platforms, pipelines, well directionals and more. 

 

AND MUCH MORE! 

1994 – SHELL BUILDS WORLD’S FIRST  

TENSION LEG PLATFORM—AUGER 
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Stuffed Crescent Roll Carrots 

 
 
 

 
Prep 

35 MIN 

 
Total 

40 MIN 

 
Ingredients 

8 

 
Servings 

8 
 

 

 

Ingredients 

8 (12x4-inch) sheets of foil 

1 can (8 oz) refrigerated Pillsbury™ Original 

Crescent Rolls (8 Count) or 1 can (8 oz) 

refrigerated Pillsbury™ Original Crescent 

Dough Sheet 

1 package (8 oz) cream cheese, softened 

1 /4 cup chopped fresh parsley 

1 /4 cup chopped fresh chives 

1 teaspoon grated lemon peel 

1 /4 teaspoon salt 

16 small sprigs fresh parsley 

Steps 

1 Heat oven to 400°F. Roll sheets of foil from shorter ends into cone-shaped molds. 

Unroll dough on work surface; if using crescent rolls, press seams to seal. Use pizza 

cutter or knife to cut dough lengthwise into 8 (1-inch) strips. 

2 Wrap 1 strip around each foil mold to create carrot shape. Place 1 inch apart on 

ungreased cookie sheet. 

3 Bake 7 to 9 minutes or until golden brown. Transfer to cooling rack; cool completely 

before removing foil molds. 

4 In medium bowl, beat cream cheese, parsley, chives, lemon peel and salt with 

electric mixer on medium speed until smooth and combined. Pipe or spoon cream 

cheese mixture into cavity of each crescent. Top with 2 sprigs parsley for carrot 

top. 

 
 

 

Chicken Little Stuffed Eggs 
 

Prep 

30 MIN 

 
Total 

1 HR 15 MIN 

 
Ingredients 

4 

 
Servings 

8 
 

 

 

Ingredients 

8 eggs 

5 drops blue, red or green food color, if desired 

2 tablespoons mayonnaise 

1 tablespoon hot dog relish 

Steps 

1 Place eggs in medium saucepan; cover with cold water. Bring to a boil. Reduce heat; simmer about 15 minutes. Immediately drain; run cold water over 

eggs to stop cooking. Peel eggs. 

2 In measuring cup or old coffee mug, combine 1/2 cup water and food color. Dip peeled eggs 1 at a time into mixture for several seconds until of 

desired color. Pat dry with paper towel. 

3 Cut thin slice from wide bottom of each egg so it will stand straight. With small sharp knife, cut off top of each egg about 1/3 of the way down, 

either straight across or with small slanted cuts to make a sawtooth edge. Carefully remove top portion and yolk; reserve tops. Place yolks in small 

bowl. 

4 Add mayonnaise and relish to yolks; mash and mix thoroughly with fork. With small spoon, refill large section of egg with yolk mixture, heaping filling. 

Top each with reserved top portion of egg. Refrigerate 30 minutes or until chilled. 
 

 

© 2022 ®/TM General Mills All Rights Reserved 



 

Westbank Oil Patch  April 2022 20 

2022 Southeast Region Meeting 

Lafayette Club 

April 21-24, 2022 

Double Tree by Hilton 

Lafayette, LA 

2022 ADDC Convention and  

Educational Conference 

Northeast Region 

September 21-25, 2022 

DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel 

Pittsburgh, PA  

Desk and Derrick Club of the 

Westbank 

P.O. Box 2875 

 Gretna, LA 70054-2875  

Visit us on the WEB. 

www.westbankdandd.org 

www.addc.org 

 

ADDC Mission 

ADDC’s purpose shall be to promote the education and professional devel-

opment of individuals employed in or affiliated with the petroleum, energy 

and allied industries, and to educate the general public about these indus-

tries as well as the companies and global communities the members serve.  

Westbank Oil Patch is published by the Desk and Derrick Club of the Westbank to 

provide information to its members regarding the ADDC (at all levels—Association, 

Region, and Club) and energy and allied industries . 
 

Byline and credited articles represent the views of the authors and editor. Publication 

neither implies approval of the opinions nor accuracy of facts stated.  

Editor: Judi Adams (dandd.judi@gmail.com) 


